Greetings SPS Alumni, February 9, 2025

Plans are in place for St. Peter's School alumni and their families to gather at the Orlando,
Florida lakefront home of Augie Stanton ('62) on April 25" for dinner and an evening of
camaraderie, reminiscences, and entertainment. All who attend will be guests of Augie's and
there will be no charge for dinner, drinks, or entertainment.

Please let us know of your intentions to attend as soon as possible. Although there is no
official deadline for registering, we need to know in time for Augie to convey a final number
of attendees to the caterers. To register, alumni should email Ralph Price ('64) at
rpricel620@aol.com with theirs and their family members' names so we can make name
tags.

We are suggesting that alumni reach out to classmates to discuss plans for staying at the
same or a nearby hotel to facilitate socializing before and after the reunion. Augie's home is
only about 15 minutes from the Orlando International Airport where there are quite a
few hotels.

Alumni will receive a free, custom-made golf shirt upon registering to attend. The shirts are
of high quality, light-weight polyester, and are perfect for cool or warm temperatures.

After registering, each alumnus should send his shirt size (S, M, L, X-L, XX-L) and mailing
address to Ken Adams ('60) at kenadams@lumos.net to receive a shirt before the
reunion.

The SPS Alumni Association committee is comprised of Tony Roberts ('59), Dexter
Warrington ('59), Kenneth Adams ('60), Jay (Augie) Stanton ('62), Charlie Berger ('64),
Merlyn Lee ('64), Rodney Nelson ('64), Ralph Price ('64), Schuyler Purdy ('64), and Frank
(Randy) Lyon ('67), and hopes to see you at Augie's on April 25th.
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